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2023 SIDEWALK PROGRAM 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 
July 7, 2023 

The Township of Wellington North’s Contractor, Royal Crown Construction, will be starting 
construction on the 2023 Sidewalk Program.  Royal expects construction to commence the week 
of July 10th, 2023.  Access to driveways will be interrupted at various times during this period. 

New sidewalk will be placed on: 

 Foster Street (existing sidewalk north of Durham Street to Sligo Road)  
 Wellington Street East (existing sidewalk east of Newfoundland Street to London Road).  

Sidewalk replacement will be on: 

 North side of Queen Street East just west of Main Street  
 Edward Street mid block   

Project plans can be viewed at https://wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects .   

 

If you have any questions, concerns or feedback, please contact: 

Shaun Smith       Musha Shaik 
Triton Engineering Services Ltd.     OR  Royal Crown Construction 
519-362-6903       905-863-3998 Ext 204 
ssmith@tritoneng.on.ca     musha@royalcrownconstruction.ca  

  
  

Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
Senior Project Manager 
 
 


